OFFICE NOTES





BARBARA MIKEL

Hope all of you had a wonderful holiday! The New Year is bringing MANY changes to GCSANC. This is our first electronic

newsletter. Thanks to all the board member and newsletter contributors for staying on track for this inaugural issue. The transitions to new technologies offer all of us opportunities to grow and keep our skills sharp. Thanks to In the Loop Golf, the new publisher, for making this transition seamless. My personal thanks to Man Yin Tang, Dann Lann and Valencia Printing for four years of paper publishing.

The upcoming year will be eventful with a new board and new opportunities. The first issue of the electronic *Thru the Green* is behind us but the new board will turn its attention to developing a new web site, www.gcsanc.com. It will offer an online membership directory; meeting registrations and membership application for a start. Technology, ecology and cost considerations all drive this program. Look for the "debut" in the near future.

LOOKING FORWARD

NORCALENDAR

JANUARY 13, 2009

Presidio Golf Course Annual Meeting

JANUARY 31-FEBRUARY 7

GCSAA GIS New Orleans

JUNE

Superintendent Pro

JULY

Crew Appreciation

SEPTEMBER

Superintendents Institute

OCTOBER

President's Cup Harding Park Golf Course
NCGA & GCSANC Assistant Superintendent "Bootcamp"

NOVEMBER

California GCSA Annual Meeting

California Polytechnic University, San Luis Obispo

root PRUNER

- CUTS ROOTS -
- DRAINS WATER -
- NO CLEAN UP -



Prunes roots up to 5" in diameter with a maximum depth of 10"





Toll Free: 1-800-994-0004 Cell: 1-714-812-7091 ROOT PRUNER IS THE REMEDY FOR REDUCING TURF DECLINE CAUSED BY COMPETITION WITH TREE ROOTS FOR WATER. EASILY AERIFIES TIGHT NARROW AREAS.

FOR DEMONSTRATION, SERVICE, SALES OR RENTAL, CALL LARRY LANE



Perfect for drainage problems on greens, tees, fairways and roughs